
 

 

NEW NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
APPOINTED TO BOARD 

Diatreme Resources Limited is an 
Australian based diversified mineral 
explorer with significant projects in 
WA and QLD. 
 
The Board and senior personnel 
exhibit wide experience, ranging 
through the exploration, development 
and financing phases of resource 
project management. 
 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Codes: DRX 
 
Board of Directors Non-Executive 
William Wang - Chairman 
Andrew Tsang 
Daniel Zhuang 
 
Executive: 
Neil McIntyre – Chief Executive 
Ian Reudavey – Chief Geologist 
Tuan Do – Company Secretary 
 
 
Key Projects: 
• Cyclone Zircon Project 
• Tick Hill Gold Project 
• Cape Bedford Silica/HMS Project 
• Clermont Copper Project 
 
Diatreme Resources Ltd Contact: 
Neil McIntyre – Chief Executive 
Phone: +61 7 3397 2222 
 
Share Registry: 
Link Market Services Limited 
Level 15, ANZ Building 
324 Queen Street, Brisbane, Q 4000 
 

13th October 2017 

• Experienced mining industry executive Gregory Starr appointed 
as Non-Executive Director 

Diatreme Resources Limited (ASX:DRX) is pleased to announce that it has 
strengthened its Board talent, announcing today the appointment of 
experienced resources industry executive Gregory Starr as a Non-
Executive Director. 

With more than 20 years’ international experience, Mr Starr has served as 
managing director of a number of listed mining and exploration companies 
listed on the Australian (ASX) and Canadian stock exchanges (TSX).  

Along with his extensive operational management experience, he has been 
involved in numerous equity, convertible equity and debt fund raisings, 
along with significant multijurisdictional expertise in mergers, acquisitions 
and divestments. 

Mr Starr is a Member of the Australian Society of Certified Practicing 
Accountants and a Member of the Australian Institute of Company 
Directors. He also holds a Bachelor of Business degree from the University 
of Technology Sydney. 

Welcoming his appointment, Diatreme’s Chairman, William Wang said: 
“Diatreme’s recent advances in substantially de-risking the company’s 
flagship Cyclone Zircon Project has led the Board to seek a further 
independent and operationally experienced skill set within our current 
structure. We believe Mr Starr is eminently capable of providing these skills 
and we look forward to his positive contribution in delivering shareholder 
value.”
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The appointment has strengthened an already experienced Board and management team, which has 
enabled the Company to reach a number of key milestones in its evolution from explorer to potential 
developer.  

 
For further information, please contact: 
 

 

William Wang 
Chairman 


